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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Craig n Heidi Lieske <craignheidi@wi.rr.com>
Monday, March 8, 2010 11:39 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I’m writing because I strongly oppose the proposed change that would radically lower Forex leverage from 100 :
1 to 10:lforall

NFA and CFTC regulated Forex firms. This would not only disadvantage these US firms, but also thousands of
individual investors

such as myself. I urge you to not let this happen.

Sincerely,

Craig M. Lieske
1960 Foxcroft Lane
Waukesha, WI 53189
4xCraig@wi.rr.com


